
From: Pagedar, Sujata
Sent: 2/8/2013 11:28:42 AM
To: 'jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov' (jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen. Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe): [Redacte

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: GHG OIR workshop

Jason,

to the February 14 and 15th working group meetingsPG&E will be sending [Redacted 
relating to revenue return in the GHG OIR. I’ve cc’d Fabienne on this email in case there are 
logistics that need to be worked out or further communications.

Thanks very much,

Sujata

Sujata Pagedar
Regulatory Proceedings - Energy Supply 
415-973-9801
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